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DATE:

TO:

June 14, 1999

Division of Records and

A

Reporting

FROM: Patricia Brady, Division of Water and Wastewater

RE: Docket No. 981930-WT.J, Application for transfer of facilities of Fiveland

Inc. to Charlotte County, and cancellation of Certificate No. 571-W.

Investments,

Please add to the docket ifie the attached letter dated March 31, 1999 from Mr. Richard

E. Howell, Director Charlotte County Utilities, to Ms. Patricia Brady, Commission staff. The

letter is notice of additional areas of potential conflicts between the water service tenitory

granted to Fiveland Investments, Inc. and Rotonda West Utility Corporation.

Attachment

cc: Division of Legal Services Crosby
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March 31, 1999 

Ms. Pstncia Brady 
Public Service Commjsgion 
2 540 Sh umard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32395 

COUNTY OF CHARLOlTE 

Dear Ms. Brady: 

Sukequent to our previous CofP$pOhiEnCE. it has been bmcught to my attention that in 
addition to the parref which you pointed out, there are addiUonat cmflicts betrueen the 
water Service area previously granted to Fivelands Investmenk Inc.. n~ w n a d  and 
operated by Charlotte C~rrnty! and the sewice area requested by AquaSaurm, Inc.. in 
their recent application for transfer of the Rdfmda West water and wastewater area. 

As indjcated on the attached. the previously di$~ussed Narthwst X a f  Seciicn 3. l W F  
423, R20E. as well as the W ~ s t  'x of SeGtim 27 and the West 'A af Spaion 34 TWP 
415, R2OE all Iia within the Charlette County Utilities =;emice area and are cu.rently 
served By O U ~  Utility. 

Sincere1 y, 

Richard E. Howell 
Director 
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